

October 25, 2023

Dear Bulldog Parents and Guardians,

This month, students in grades 3-8 completed an NC Check-In 2.0 for reading and math.

NC Check-Ins provide in-depth information into your student's progress in learning grade level reading and math. Your student's teacher will use this information to address learning needs for the remainder of the school year. The scores on these assessments are only one of many indicators of how students are progressing.

NC Check-Ins 2.0 are interim assessments aligned to North Carolina grade-level content standards developed by the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI). NC Check-Ins are not a comprehensive indicator of all standards taught. These assessments provide a reliable estimate of students' current performance on a selected subset of NC content standards.

If you would like to learn more about NC Check Ins, please visit https://www.dpi.nc.gov/districts-schools/testing-and-school-accountability/state-tests/nc-check-ins-20#NCCheck-Ins-20 Specifications-4409.

Thank you for your support and commitment as we work together to ensure your child's success. We look forward to continued growth in the school year ahead.

In Partnership

Ted Duncan School Director Brevard Academy